
Classic Lines
Keep the shiny side up October 2013

From Rick’s Garage
October

Fall is here and there is definitely a chill in the air.  Much is going on as our year is coming to a close.  

The next show we will be attending is the CHP Open House in Running Springs.  Those interested in going
should meet at the new Chad’s Place (old IHOP) at 9:00 AM on Saturday October 12.  For more
information please contact Bud Nelson or Cliff Fowler.

Our October meeting may be affected by the government shutdown.  How you ask, well the Discovery
Center is now closed as it is part of the National Forest Service.  We will let everyone know if we have to
change locations.  The meeting will be on Monday October 14, pot luck at 6:00 PM followed by the
meeting at 7:00 PM. This is an important meeting as we will be approving the final list of recipients for our
annual donations.  Also the nominations for officers will be announced.  We are still looking for someone
to be Social Chairperson and Raffle Chairperson.  If interested please contact Bill Downs

We will be handing out candy in the Village for Halloween again this year.  This is always a fun event, so
come on out and get involved, you’ll be glad you did.  Details will be given at the meeting.

Our next Board meeting is Monday October 21 at Denny’s on Big Bear Blvd. and starts at 6:00 PM. 
Everyone is welcome to attend.

Rick

Colleen Justus has been kind enough to provide some photos taken at various recent car
shows; Lake Arrowhead, Antique Wooden Boat Show, Fawnskin (look at all the winners!)
And Green Valley lake. 
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